
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

BOARD OF REGENTS OF THE  

UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN SYSTEM          

 

Thursday, September 13, 2018 9:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

St. Croix Room, University Center – UW-River Falls Campus 

410 South 3rd Street, River Falls, WI 54022 

 

The University of Wisconsin-River Falls will hold a public hearing on its Mission Change.  UW-River Falls 

is seeking to update the select mission statement to include changes to the academic programs and to 

align with the university’s strategic plan, Pathway to Distinction.  

 

Appearances at the Hearing and Submittal of Written Comments 

 

Regent Mark Tyler will preside over the public hearing, to provide interested persons with the 

opportunity to make an oral presentation on the revised statement. Each individual who registers to 

speak will be given up to three minutes for an oral presentation.  Registration will be available on site 

before and during the listening session.  Only those who are registered will be able to provide a 

statement regarding the proposed mission statement. 

The proposed mission change is available online.  If you have any questions, please contact Wendy 

Stocker, Office of the Provost, University of Wisconsin-River Falls at 715.425.3700 or 

wendy.stocker@uwrf.edu. 

 

Accessibility 

 

Persons with special needs or circumstances regarding communication or accessibility at the hearing 

should contact Wendy Stocker at 715.425.3700 or wendy.stocker@uwrf.edu. Accommodations such as 

ASL interpreters, English translators, or materials in audio format will be made available on request to 

the fullest extent possible. 
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